
January 29, 2018

Saint Anthony Health Affiliates Selects
MTBC for its Radiology Group
SOMERSET, N.J, Jan. 29, 2018 (GLOBE NEWSWIRE) -- MTBC (NASDAQ: MTBC)
(NASDAQ: MTBCP), a leading provider of proprietary, cloud-based electronic health records,
practice management and mHealth solutions, today announced that Saint Anthony Health
Affiliates, a Chicago-based affiliate of Saint Anthony Hospital, has expanded its relationship
with MTBC to include physician revenue cycle management for its radiology group.

“It has been a privilege to support Saint Anthony Health Affiliates over the last two years and
we are grateful to them for their vote of confidence as they expand their partnership with
MTBC.” said Stephen Snyder, MTBC CEO.

“We are very pleased that Saint Anthony Health Affiliates has selected MTBC to provide
physician billing to its radiology group,” said A. Hadi Chaudhry, MTBC President. “Saint
Anthony Health Affiliates is on the forefront of serving the medical needs of its community
and we are happy to be able to support them as they continue to fulfill their important
mission.”

Saint Anthony Health Affiliates is an independent, non-profit, faith-based, acute care,
community hospital dedicated to improving the health and wellness of the families on the
West Side and Southwest Side of Chicago. It selected MTBC during the spring of 2016 for
the  revenue cycle management needs of a variety of affiliated provider groups.

About MTBC

MTBC is a healthcare information technology company that provides a fully integrated suite
of proprietary web-based solutions, together with related business services, to healthcare
providers. Our integrated Software-as-a-Service (or SaaS) platform helps our customers
increase revenues, streamline workflows and make better business and clinical decisions,
while reducing administrative burdens and operating costs. MTBC’s common stock trades on
the NASDAQ Capital Market under the ticker symbol “MTBC,” and its Series A Preferred
Stock trades on the NASDAQ Capital Market under the ticker symbol “MTBCP.”

For additional information, please visit our website at www.mtbc.com.

Follow MTBC on Twitter, LinkedIn and Facebook.

Disclaimer:

This press release is for information purposes only, and does not constitute an offer to sell or
solicitation of an offer to buy, nor shall there be any sale of these securities in any state or
other jurisdiction in which such offer, solicitation or sale would be unlawful prior to the
registration or qualification under the securities laws of such state or jurisdiction.
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